
Volunteers 
 

If you’d like to support the restoration of the TOS 
Theater on W. Bacon Street, volunteers are needed to 
scrap the existing exterior wood and repaint in the 
same color on March 11 and March 25, from 9 a.m. to 1 
p.m., with April 1 as a rain date. In addition, some 
general cleanup of the interior will be done.  

 
An open house of the theater is scheduled for late 

April, with more information on that to come. For more 
information and to volunteer contact Steve Scholar at 
912-653-4413. 
 


